
Springing forward through the snow at Red 

Rocks! 

How about this weather? 

As we get closer to spring time, remember that 

Spring Break at Red Rocks is just around the corner. 

Be sure to sign up as the break will be held at 

Maple Grove from March 23 until the 27th. Be on 

the look out for deadlines to sign up.  

Summer planning is finishing up! We look forward to 

the fun and educational field trips in-and-around 

the Denver area. We are excited that Red Rocks 

Community College for providing us with a space 

to hold programming. For those attending, feel free 

to ask any questions about the facility and activities 

planned . 

We have our homework board out in full action! 

Back by popular demand, we are encouraging 

more time spent on homework in aftercare. Kids will 

have a chance to earn stickers and other 

encouraging prizes by showing completed 

assignments and/or reading time each day. We 

hope this will help with your child staying up to date 

with assignments and growth in school!  

Red Rocks School Age Child Care at Maple 

Important and Upcoming Dates: 

March 15th: Fall 2020 @ Red Rocks 

registration begins (www.rrcc.edu/sacc)

March 23-27: Spring Break!  

Full Day of Care (We will combine 

with Mitchell Elementary school 

and will be at Maple Grove 

May 20th: Last day of care for the 

2019-2020 school year.  

Contact Information: 

Site Manager: Nick Peterson  

Site Phone: (303) 519-3742 

Email: nick.peterson@rrcc.edu 

Specialist: Tamara Syre 

Program Manager: 

Sarah Espinoza  

(303) 914-6452

sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu 

SACC Administrator:  

Elizabeth Jackson 

liz.jackson@rrcc.edu  

Accounting: sacc@rrcc.edu 

Website: rrcc.edu/sacc  

Hours: 6:30-8:05/2:55-6:00  

DID YOU KNOW? 

All currently registered families are eligible to request drop in care as needed. Drop In 

Care is contingent upon available space and cannot be guaranteed. Drop-in care should 

be paid for and requested at least one business day (but no earlier than two weeks) in 

advance via https://www.rrcc.edu/school-age-childcare/registration-forms. Your 

payment receipt number is required to complete the drop-in request. 


